
 

  

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE #13 

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 

930 ZONE RECYCLED WATER PIPELINE 

EN13023 
 

 

 

DATE: January 23, 2014 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency (IEUA) would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by 

the placement of our recycled water pipe and equipment along Daisy Drive.    

 

We are currently addressing a design issue due to differing site conditions and we want to protect 

the stability of the English Channel’s embankment as well as existing utilities prior to beginning 

work. 

 

If you have any questions about the construction project or wish to receive weekly e-mail 

updates, please contact Michelle O’Brien at 909-993-1501 or mobrien@ieua.org.  For 

construction updates, please visit www.ieua.org.   

 

Benefiting the residents and businesses of Chino Hills and Chino, this project will provide recycled 

water as an additional source of water for landscape irrigation use and groundwater recharge.   

This project will save approximately 90 million-gallons per year of drinking water, while helping to 

drought proof IEUA’s service area, help to keep the cost of water low, and provide a reliable 

source of alternative water.   Funding for this project has been provided in full or in part through 

an agreement with the State Water Resources Control Board and the Environmental Protection 

Agency.  The contents of this document do not necessarily reflect the views and policies of either 

the State Water Resources Control Board or the Environmental Protection Agency, nor does 

mention of trade names or commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation for 

use.  (Gov. Code § 7550, 40 CFR § 31.20.) 

 

http://www.ieua.org/

